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Monday 6th January 2025 

 
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian of Year 4 children,  

 

         

RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO LONDON 

Thursday 27th to Friday 28th March 2025 

 

 

We are very excited to now be finalising plans for our residential visit to London. We would like to invite you 

to our parent’s meeting on Monday 10th February at 3:20pm, straight after school in Miss Isaure’s classroom.  

 

It is vital that a parent attends this meeting as the following will take place:  

 

- We will be sharing the itinerary for the visit, including details and times for drop off and pick up 

- We will be providing a kit list  

- You will be asked to choose your child’s Pizza Express Dinner, from the options on the children’s menu 

(as the restaurant require this in advance)  

- There will be paperwork to complete regarding your child’s medical needs and details of any medications 

that will need to be given during the visit  

- You will be asked to provide any other information that staff may require about your child in order for 

them to have a calm and happy visit!   

- You will need to provide 2 emergency contact numbers for us to use during the visit, in the case of an 

emergency  

- You will be asked to agree to or disagree to your child being shared on Twitter during the visit  

 

Please note, the deadline for payments to be made is Tuesday 11th February, which is in 5 weeks’ time.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs H Broom 

Executive Headteacher  


